
 

              
 
 
 
20th January 2025 
 
 
 
RE: Educational Visit to the Planetarium on Tuesday 18th February 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
On Tuesday 18th February, Year 5 will visit the Science Center for Education (Planetarium Bangkok). This 
supports our current learning about space. 
 
 
We will leave school at 8am and travel by bus to the Planetarium. We will return between 1pm and 2pm. 
Students will be able to attend their usual ECAs on this day.  
 
 
Students should wear their PE kit and a Patana hat and bring: 
 

- A daypack 
- A water bottle  
- A packed lunch (no nuts please) 
- A maximum of 200thb to spend in the gift shop. Small notes preferred.  

 
The school will cover the cost of this trip.  
 
 
Please return the attached reply slip to the class teacher by Monday 27th January.    
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher, or email me at alle@patana.ac.th  
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Alice Leslie 
 
Year 5 Class Teacher (5L) 
Assistant Year Group Leader 
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Reply Slip for Y5 Planetarium Trip 2025 
 

 

I  give   do not give permission for my child to visit the Planetarium on Tuesday 18th 

February 2025. 
 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________    Class: ________  
 
 

 I can confirm that I have updated the relevant medical records on the school website. 

 
 
 
Parent/ Guardian Signature:…………………………………………….. Date …….…………….…… 
 
 
 
Parent/ Guardian Name in Print:  
 
…………………………………………………….………………………………………………..……… 
 
 
Contact Email Address: ………………………………………… Mobile No. …..……….……..……… 
 
 

Please return reply slip to your class teacher by Monday 27th January 2025. 
 

 
 
 


